
    CLUB DE RECREIO  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

NOTICE 
RESTAURANT OPENING 

The General Committee will officially open the 

Restaurant on Thursday 7th September at 6 pm. Any 

prior dining bookings will be moved to the Restaurant. 

 

LADIES TOILET/CHANGING ROOM 

Please be advised that from next Mon. to Thursday (11-

14 Sept.), there will be work done to the drainage 

system and parts of the flooring will be removed for the 

pipes to be replaced. The work during these 4 days will 

be from 9am – 6 pm. During the repair work, if there is 

inconvenience using the main ladies’ toilet, the 

handicapped and service staff toilet will be open for 

ladies to use. We expect that the toilets and shower 

facilities will be operational after 6 pm. Should there be 

any changes to the use of the facilities, a notice will be 

posted on the ladies’ room entrance. 
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